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On March 12, 2024, at approximately 8:30 pm, a serious motor vehicle crash was reported near 150 Boston Post Road. 

The crash involved a motorcycle and a vehicle. An initial investigation revealed that the vehicle was exiting the shopping 

plaza at 150 Boston Post Road. The motorcycle was traveling westbound on the Boston Post Road and collided with the 

vehicle. The motorcyclist sustained life-threatening injuries and was transported to a local hospital. 

 

The investigation is ongoing. Anyone with information or who may have witnessed the collision is asked to contact the 

Milford Police Department at (203) 878-4764. 
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